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WARNING - This email originated from outside the State of Nevada. Exercise caution when
opening attachments or clicking links, especially from unknown senders.

Chair Guzman Fralick, Deputy Director Miles, Chief Staley, and others to whom it may concern:
 
Attached please find the Letter from Black & Wadhams, as legal counsel to The Hempire Company
LLC, regarding the special meeting of the Cannabis Compliance Board (CCB) scheduled for November
21, 2023 at 10:30AM.  We respectfully request this letter be placed in the record for Agenda Item II,
and will be available to elaborate at the hearing should need be. 
 
Please contact me at 702.308.6153 if you have any questions of concerns.
 
Paul Larsen
BLACK & WADHAMS
702.308.6153
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For the record Dan Steele.

Speaking as a member of the public, I just wanted to use this opportunity to thank Executive
Director Klimas. I have only attended meetings for a short period of time, and it's apparent the
CCB works hard to stay ahead of the curve in the complex matrix that is ‘cannabis’.
The staff, its members, and executive team have been directed phenomenally. And are making
great changes on behalf of the public. So thank you Director Klimas for your efforts to an
industry that means a lot to many people.

Best Regards,
Dan


